Pamela Herman Feb 16, 2023 at 11:13 AM

To: Jean Mendoza
& Details

Additional Record for Request 2022-52

2/16/2023
Dear Ms. Mendoza,
The Yakima Regional Clean Air Agency received your public records request on 11/28/2022 for the following:

“listing of dates and times when YRCAA staff members have met with the Friends of Rocky Top
(FORT) and neighbors of the DTG landfill to discuss air emissions from that landfill. | request meeting
summaries and shared documents from thase meetings. | request the results of YRCAA and WA State
Dept. of Ecology air sampling related to the DTG landfill. The time frame is January 1, 2020 to the
present.”

An extensive search of agency records revealed no public records responsive to the first portion of your
request. Attached you will find the results of Ecology’s air sampling. There will be no charge for these records.
As a result, this agency considers this request fulfilled and closed as of the date mentioned above.

If you have any questions concerning your request, please contact me at 509-834-2050, ext. 102 or by email at
pro@yrcaa org.

Sincerely,

Famele Hormar

Pamela Herman, CPRO | Certified Public Records Officer
Yakima Regional Clean Air Agency

Direct: 509.834 2050 ex. 102 | Fax: 509.834.2060

186 Iron Horse Ct., Suite 101 | Yakima, WA 98902
pamela@yrcaa org



